
Sunday Evening Announcement 
September 15, 2019 
7:00 p.m. 
For the week of:  September 16, 2019 – September 20, 2019 
 
Good Evening: 
 
This is Dr. John Mazzella calling, your child’s High School Principal.  The purpose of this evenings 
call is to keep you informed of the activities, events, and happenings scheduled for the week of 
September 16, 2019 – September 20, 2019. 
 

• Monday, September 16, is FSA Reading Make-Ups, Session 2 during 1st-3rd 
periods.  Students are aware they will be testing. 

• Also, Monday is Fall Athletics Picture day beginning at 3:45.  Please remind your 
student athletes. 

• The evening of Monday, September 16, is our National Honor Society Induction.  
This event begins at 6:30 p.m. in the multi-purpose room. 

• Tuesday, September 17, is the EOC Algebra I Retake, Session 1, during 1st-3rd 
periods.  Again, students are aware they are testing.  Session 2 is on Wednesday, 
September 18. 

• Tuesday, September 17, our Volleyball team is at home, playing against Bishop 
Kenny at 5:30 and 6:30 

• Our annual fundraiser for the Kids Carnival in the spring is selling Krispy Kreme 
Doughnuts.  They arrive today!  Please contact Mrs. Karpel on Monday if you are 
interested in ordering. 

• September 19th through September 27th, FSA and EOC make-ups continue. 

• Our athletic events for Thursday, September 19th are: Boys Golf @ TPC – Valley v 
Ponte Vedra @ 4:35; Swimming at home against Bishop Kenny and West Nassau 
at 5:00, and Volleyball @ Yulee at 6:00 and 7:00. 

• Friday, September 20th, is early dismissal at 12:36. 

• September 20th is also the ACT national registration deadline for the October 26th 
test.  Their will be no testing at FBHS for this particular date. 

• Our football team travels to Stanton on Friday, with the game beginning at 6:00 
p.m. 

• Our Volleyball pirates are hosting the Pirate Round Robin, which runs Friday, 
September 20 and Saturday, September 21.  Games on Friday are at 4:30, 5:30, 
and 6:30.  Games on Saturday are from 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. to 
2:00 p.m.  See a full schedule on our website at fernandinahigh.com 

 
 

 
This same announcement is posted on our website at fernandinahigh.com along with a 

complete list of monthly activities for the months of September and October. 

Thank you for taking time to listen to this important message. 

GO PIRATES! 


